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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on Chairman Michael Zalewski 
 
As an Alderman, Chairman Zalewski has been a tireless advocate for the residents of the 23rd Ward. 
As chair of the aviation committee, he played a crucial role in modernizing Midway, transforming 
O'Hare and supporting the city's efforts to overhaul contracting and to ensure our airports are 
ready for the future of aviation. I join Chicagoans across the city in expressing my gratitude to the 
Alderman for his service and wishing him the best in his next chapter. 
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